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6 June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: The Big Bang Fair at NEC Birmingham - Thursday 19 June 2025  

I am writing to inform you that your child has been invited to attend The Big Bang Fair at NEC, Birmingham 
on Thursday 19 June.  

The Big Bang Fair is a national celebration of Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM), 
stimulating young people by delivering fun and inspirational insights into future STEM careers. This event 
aims to engage students through interactive and engaging activities which involves forensics, food, sports, 
space, music and molecules.  

Students will have the opportunity to speak with working scientists and engineers who will be available to 
answer any questions that students have about STEM careers. There will also be a large exhibition floor, 
designed to encourage a journey of discovery throughout the event.  

Please note that spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. We kindly 
encourage you to respond promptly to secure a place for your child. 

Please complete the online form on the link below or by using the QR code by Wednesday 11 June. 

                      https://forms.office.com/e/WkmYvKHXRK 

 

Students will travel to the event by coach, which will depart City of Peterborough Academy at 7:00am, and 
return by approximately 2:30pm. Please note that students will need to arrive at CoPA at 6:30am. 

We have been allocated a morning slot for this event, which runs as follows:  

Time Detail 

6.30am Students to arrive at CoPA   

6.45am Registers taken 

7.00am Depart CoPA  

8.45am Arrival/registration at NEC 

9.00-12.00pm Follow NEC Itinerary  

12.00-12.30pm Lunch 

12.30pm Depart NEC 

2.30pm approx. Arrival at CoPA 

 
Please note, as students will be back before the end of the Academy Day, they will leave as usual 
at 3:05pm.  

http://www.greenwoodacademies.org/
https://forms.office.com/e/WkmYvKHXRK
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Please ensure your child attends school in their full school uniform, and make sure they bring a packed 
lunch with them and plenty of water. Students that are eligible for Free School Meals will be provided with 
a packed lunch by the Academy.  
 
Should you have any queries, please contact the Academy on 01733 821440 or email me on 
fmugova@cityofpeterboroughacademy.org 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mr F Mugova 
Assistant Principal/Science Faculty Lead 
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